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January 02, 2022 Bulletin

Dear sisters and brothers in Christ, 
On Sunday, January 2, we, as Church, continue our Christmas celebrations by observing the Solemnity of the Epiphany of the Lord. This feast commemorates that the magi followed the star and found Jesus, whose birth manifested him as the long-foretold Christ/Messiah. Upon finding him, they presented him with gifts of gold, frankincense, and myrrh. This extraordinary event in the life of Jesus is often associated with the holiday practice of extending greetings and exchanging gifts.
Therefore, on behalf of Fr. Bruce Siket, our parochial vicar, and Matthew Valles, our seminarian intern, I write to say, “Thank you very much!” for the staff and volunteers who worked so diligently to prepare our liturgies, to clean and decorate our churches, to serve at Mass as sacristans, greeters, altar servers, readers, and ministers of Holy Communion, to sing like “angels we have heard on high,” and to create the Christmas reflection booklet (sent to your homes via the mail) and the special bulletin (which was distributed after Christmas and weekend Masses and is available on-line at our website https://stpaulbangor.me.  Then click on “Weekly Bulletin” and then click again on “December 26, 2021”).
We also write to express a collective “Thank you so much!” to our parishioners. Because of your many kindnesses, we extend to you our gratitude for your Christmas greetings to us, whether you offered them in person or through beautiful cards, thoughtful notes, family photos, and other gifts. Thank you also for the food–the tasty treats and sweets, the delicious candies and cookies–that have helped to make these holy days a more festive, both in the rectory and the parish office (to be enjoyed by so many of our staff, fellow parishioners, and visitors alike). 
May your New Year be filled with the blessings of good health, genuine happiness, and gracious holiness.
May your hearts and homes always abound with the peace that the Christ-child came to bring to all families.
									Peace and blessings,
									Msgr. Andrew 

To conclude, I echo in this column the special blessing we find in the readings (Numbers 6:24-26) for the Solemnity of Mary, the Holy Mother of God:

“The Lord bless you and keep you! 
The Lord let his face shine upon you 
and be gracious to you! 
The Lord look upon you kindly 
and give you peace!”
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